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School Council
2023-2024
Monday 4th March 2024 
Minutes

Welcome
Mrs Skirton explained that School Council is now being run by Mrs Smith and Mrs Penny and Mrs Skirton is going to help with the handover. Mrs Skirton explained that normally Thomas would read the welcome but as School Council has had a break and new staff are involved it is not relevant.
School Council jobs
Mrs Smith asked the children whether it would be an idea to have a shuffle of jobs within the School Council, to allow more children to have responsibility and opportunity to do jobs. The Council were in agreement. Mrs Smith and Mrs Penny carefully chose Wilf as Chair, Amelia as Vice Chair and Emily and Freya as minute takers. Looking at the children involved we want some year 5’s and younger children involved so when the year 6’s leave some children know what to do. The Council voted the above children in the roles.
Snack Shack
We discussed issues regarding there not being enough volunteers to cut and dish out fruit. This could be resolved if the fruit was served from the kitchen hatch but we must have children there to serve it to the school. Cleo, Orla, Wilf, Freya, Finley and Bea all said they would help to serve the fruit.
Red nose day
Council had the ideas of wear something red, paint your nose red and cake sale after school. Council voted for all three.
AOB
Mrs Martin would like us to have a local cause that we will fundraise for a whole year. Council’s ideas were Cary Cares, Haddon Wood and Happy Landings. Council majority voted for Cary Cares.
Next meeting
Due to Red nose day being so close we will have another meeting next Monday 11th March 2.50. Location to be confirmed.
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